Special Waterford Selectmen's Meeting Wednesday, January 22, 2014 Town Clerk's Office

Attendees: Selectmen: Fred Saar, Gary Allard, Brent Beck Town Clerk/Treas: Joanne Jurentkuff Other: Howard Remick	
OPENING Fred opened the meeting at 6:30 p.m.	
BUDGET The Selectmen and Treasurer worked on the 2014 budget.	
WARNING There were no additions to the warning presented to the selectmen at their last meeting. This will be finalized on Tuesday, January 28 th .	
TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE PAINTING The selectmen reviewed estimates from Jay Churchill for painting the clerk's office, the post office lobby, and the two bathrooms. Joanne asked for all estimates while he was here. The selectmen decided to have just the clerk's office painted this year at \$1050. Joanne also asked Mayo's glass to give an estimate on two windows that were missed when the rest of the building was done. Mayo's estimate is \$884. The selectmen may also have this done.	
OVER WEIGHT TRUCK PERMIT The selectmen signed a permit for Paul Riendeau.	
TAX MAP Howard reported that John Deleo at LSC is interested in having his students do our tax maps. Howard will ask him for a statement of work for the project with costs.	
OTHER Fred Saar is trying to interest his granddaughter in setting up the Town Website as a school project.	
ADJOURN The meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m.	
	Joanne Jurentkuff Town Clerk
Approved:	

Date: